From: Reynolds, Steve [ReynoldsS@pbworld.com]

Sent: 29 March 2008 08:31

To: Steven Bell; Susan Clark; Damian Sharp
Cc: Jim McEwan; Chandler, Jason

Subject: ETN Project Programme

Steven, Susan, Damian

I would like to thank you for the constructive approach to the detailed review of the project programme requirements
today. From my point of view we achieved greater common understanding of the key issues to be addressed from the
project standpoint.

For our part we will now review the remaining critical points of possible conflict and come back with new proposals
early next week.

Regards - Steve

Stephen C Reynolds

Director, PB Ltd

Manchester Technology Centre

Oxford Road, Manchester, UK, M1 7ED
Direct +44

Mobile +44
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